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                                                             The Baptism of the Lord, January 9th, 2021 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat     8th Jan     5.00pm     Vigil Mass    

Sun    9th Jan     9.30am      Parish Mass  

Mon   10th Jan    9.30 am    Feria  
Tue    11th Jan   9.30 am     Feria                                   

Thu   13th Jan    9.30 am    Feria  

Fri     14th Jan    7.00 pm    Feria                                  

Sat      15th Jan    5.00pm    Vigil Mass  

Sun     16th Jan    8.00am    Latin Mass  

                               9.30am    Parish Mass   

Sat    8th Jan       6.15pm        Vigil Mass 

Sun   9th Jan       11.00am  

Wed 12th Jan      7.00pm        Feria  

Fri     14th Jan       9.30am        Feria 

Sat     15th Jan       6.15pm       Vigil Mass 

Sun    16th Jan       11.00 am     

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Madden), Sun (Briggs), Mon (Briggs), Tue 

(Newton), Thu (Searle), Fri (Newton) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Dennis Lloyd RIP), Sun (Abina & 
Cornelius Lehane RIP). Wed (Teresa Heenan RIP), Fri (Peter 
Masan RIP) 

The Feast of Baptism of the Lord: Christ’s baptism 

remarkably shows all three Persons of the Trinity at the same 

time: the Son being baptized, the Holy Spirit descending, and 

the Father speaking from the heavens. In this event, the 

Father and the Holy Spirit confirm the deity of Christ, and 

Jesus submits to his Father’s will. Happy Feast to all! 

White Flower Appeal: There will be a second collection at 

all Masses next weekend, to support the works of SPUC.  

Heartfelt Thank You: Anyone who comes to Our Lady’s will 

notice the newly decorated walls and the beautiful ambience. 

This was made possible by the generous support of Paul 

Archard. Our sincere gratitude to Paul. We also have a new 

dishwasher installed in the parish hall. This was possible by 

the generous donation from Jonathan Allum and some 

others besides what we have raised through parish barbecue. 

Please say a prayer for them and appreciate the generosity of 

their hearts.   

LUX Pilgrimage: A fun residential weekend for young 

Catholics aged 11 (Year 7) -18 years from 4th-6th February 

2022 at the Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham, Norfolk 

(transportation included from Luton & Northampton). Please 

contact Fiona email fiona@nymo.org or 

visitwww.nymo.org/lux for more information and to book 

your place. 

Help to the Elderly: Recently, one of our parishioners 

expressed her desire to help any deserving families, 

particularly the elderly, to pay their gas or electricity bills.  

She is deeply concerned about any inadequate heating in the 

house and would like to support such families to pay off their 

bills. If you know any deserving cases, please contact the 

parish office and we shall help them.  

 

CAFOD is combining efforts with the DEC to launch the 

Afghanistan Crisis Appeal.  In Afghanistan, 8 million people are 

on the brink of famine because of drought, collapsing economy, 

food shortages, conflict, and COVID. CAFOD is supporting sister 

Caritas agencies to reach communities most in need with food, 

clean water, and fuel. During Advent, when we open ourselves to 

the needs of others, let’s do all that we can to save lives. You can 

donate on the CAFOD 

website: cafod.org.uk/AfghanistanAppeal and please pray for the 

people of Afghanistan. 

Communion visits: If you know someone who needs a visit with 

Holy Communion, please inform me.  

House Blessings: If any of the families would like to get their 

homes blessed, please let me know and I am happy to do it 

according to your convenience.   

Universe Catholic Weekly: If you would like to subscribe to this 

new Catholic online news weekly then please go to 

www.universecatholicweekly.co.uk/subscribe or phone 

Michelle on 07436 617650 or email:  

sales@universecatholicweekly.co.uk 

A Gentle Reminder: Kindly pick up a newsletter as you enter the 

Church, read and use it for the service. After Mass, don’t leave it 

on the pews but take it with you, or put it back into the tray. 

porch. 

 

 

 

  
Offertory Collection Last Week:           Our Lady’s: £299.40  St. Aidan’s: £298.26                       Thank You 
                                                             

https://cafod.org.uk/Give/Donate-to-Emergencies/Afghanistan-Crisis-Appeal

